
I wish to make a submission on the live animal export trade 
  
It should not be permitted for the following reasons: 
  
1) the animals suffer severe distress when they are transported, often for long road 
journeys and then by sea.   
2) it is our duty as producers to ensure the welfare of our products. 
3) if we would not allow our animals to be treated badly in Australia we cannot allow 
them to be badly treated elsewhere. 
4) as we humans have basic human rights, so animals should have basic animal 
rights and these apply world wide. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
Isabel bryce 
 


